
Feb 25, 2017 
 
Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Samantha Koopman OR 
 
Dear Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Koopman, 
 
My name is Cynthia Enlow from Albany, OR.   I am hoping that you will 
support HB 2578---a chance for real democracy to work for all classes of people and talents.  Think how 
much could be done if you do not have to spend time raising money from out-of-state corporations!  We 
would know you are interested in what is best for your constituents.  Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mrs. Cynthia Enlow 
1460 NW Ashley Dr 
Albany, OR 97321-1176 
(541) 738-0782 
 
 
 


